




At the end of this week, some of you will be coming back to school. We have 

missed you all so much and we are very much looking forward to seeing you all 

again and hearing about all of the learning and challenges that you have been 

completing at home.  

 

 

 

 
When you return to school things will be different but all of the adults in school will help 

you to be safe and will take good care of you while you get used to this. We will make 

sure that we introduce all of the changes to you and discuss why we have put these in 

place.  

 

 

You may not have your whole class with you but we are trying to make sure that you 

will be with adults and children that you know.  

 



When you arrive at school please enter through the Anne Line gate.  There are signs 

and arrows along the way to help you keep spaced out. 
 
                  
 
              

 
 
 



Sensibly walk to 
Briant playground. 
You will line up in 
your pod colours. 
Each pod will enter 
and exit through their 
own door. 



Some play equipment and 
entrances may have tape across 
them or be cordoned off to keep 
you safe.  



You will be washing your hands 
thoroughly at regular times 
throughout the day 

 -when you arrive at school 
 -before and after break time 

 -before and after lunch time 

 -before you go home 

 -after coughing or sneezing 
      -after PE 
      -after you use the toilet 
We have new signs and hand gel at 
each of the sinks for use at the 
start and end of the day.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cbX0xwKORjk 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cbX0xwKORjk


In the classroom: 
You will be given your own table 
and  chair for your 2 days at school 

You will be using the equipment we have provided for 
you (no sharing) which will be cleaned after your 2 
days ready for you to use next week 



All doors have been 
propped open to reduce 
unnecessary touching 
 

Windows and bi-folding doors 
are open for good ventilation 



Some of the displays are 
the same and some of the 
working walls will share 
the work you do in school. 



Everyone will come into school wearing their own clothes. You will be given a school 

packed lunch. Please do not bring any belongings into school. 

 

 

 

 
 

If you bring medications with you, they must be passed to your teacher who will keep 

them in class with you. Your parents must phone / contact the office to tell the staff 

about your medication.  

 

 

 

 

You should not need to move out of your class ‘pod’ while in school.  



We are looking forward to seeing you all! 
 
  


